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MEDIA RELEASE
Wednesday, 9 May, 2018
New system puts dogs and cats online
Dog owners in Marion will register their pets via a centralised website rather than with Council when new laws are introduced on 1 July.
Dogs and Cats Online will allow owners to instantly update registration and microchipping details and make payments.
The changes coincide with the introduction of mandatory microchipping and desexing of dogs and cats. 

The laws have been introduced by the Dog and Cat Management Board to make it easier to reunite lost pets with their owners and reduce the number of unwanted pets. 

Mayor Kris Hanna said owners would benefit. 
“Dogs and Cats Online promotes responsible pet ownership and streamlines registration,” Mr Hanna said.

“The new system saves pet owners and Council time, freeing staff for other duties. If people don’t have internet access, staff will help them through the process.”
The key changes are:

· All dogs and cats must be microchipped by 1 July 2018
· All dogs and cats born after 1 July 2018 must be desexed
· Introduction of statewide Dogs and Cats Online database

Cats do not need to be registered. 

Dogs and Cats Online will replace all 68 council registers in South Australia. 

The Dog and Cat Management Board will distribute renewal notices with registration instructions to Marion’s dog owners from 13 July. Dog owners will receive a lifetime registration disc for their pet. The disc includes a permanent dog registration number and replaces the tag sent annually with renewals.
More information is available via the Dog and Cat Management Board website dogandcatboard.com.au
Pet owners are encouraged to look for discount microchipping days on the website chipblitz.com 

Increased fines can apply for people who don’t register and microchip their pets.
The new laws make registration compulsory for breeders to reduce the number of unwanted dogs by discouraging puppy farms.  
Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 
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